
Message from the President 
Greetings Brookfield Chamber of Commerce Members. I 
hope you and your businesses are doing well. Iôd like to start 
off by welcoming Nick Greifer to town. Nick will be serving as 
the Economic Development Director for the Village of 
Brookfield and will be a welcome addition to the village man-
agement team. Iôve had an opportunity to meet with Nick and 
look forward to his taking an active role in the chamber and 
bringing some great new businesses to town. 

We are anxiously anticipating the opening of our Farmers 
Market on Saturday June 6th at 8:00 a.m. Make sure you stop 
by the chamber table and spend some time promoting your 
business to the nearly 1,000 people who attend every week. 
This is a free benefit available to all chamber members, and 
you should be taking advantage of this opportunity if have not 
done so in the past. 

Weôre continuing to grow our membership and are improving 
and opening new lines of communication with the zoo. Our 
Zoo Committee is working hard to arrange to have a chamber 
tent available at many of the Summer Nights concerts that 
will give chamber members a great opportunities for promo-
tion and business growth. This is also a free benefit for cham-
ber members and a chance to get in front of thousands of 
potential clients or customers at each event. 

We have our next business luncheon coming up at The Sanc-
tuary on May 14th at noon, and our April business after hours 
will be held at Sokol Spirit at 5:30 on May 28th. We hope 
youôll come out and share some good times while getting to 
know fellow local business people a little better. 

Finally, we can use some volunteers to help with our annual 
Street Dance on Saturday May 16th from 5:00 until 11:00 on 
Broadway near 8 corners. If you can spare a few hours to help, 
it would be greatly appreciated. If you canôt help, please come 
out and enjoy the evening with us.  

The annual Battle of the Bands, presented by chamber mem-
ber A Sound Education and the Brookfield Recreation De-
partment, and sponsored in part by the chamber, will be the 
following day, Sunday, May 17th at noon. I hope to see you 
there as well. 

Thanks for your continued support, and as always, your 
Chamber is here for you, and weôd like you to please feel free 
to share any ideas you have on how we can better help your 
business.  

Tom Milaniï President 
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Thursday, May 14th, 2015 

Business Luncheon, Sanctuary Bar & Grill 

3747 Grand Blvd., Brookfield 

Thursday, May 21st, 2015 

Board Meeting, 12pm  

Brookfield Public Library 

Thursday, May 28th, 2015 

Business Afterï Hours, 5:30pm 

Sokol Spirit 3909 Prairis, Brookfield 

 

Dates to Remember 

Join us in welcoming the newest members to the 
Chamber for 2015! 

 

Village of Brookfield 

Byline Bank 

 

Location: East Mall 
Date: Fridays & Saturdays, June 5 - Aug. 8 

Our newest summertime event is back, and itôs bigger and better than ever, with more evenings 

than before! Enjoy Brookfield Zoo in a new light with cooler evening weather, enhanced dining, 

beer and wine gardens, roaming entertainment, live music, and a new laser light show, all sur-

rounded by wildlife and nature. 

 

The Bayside Beer and Wine Garden will be open during Summer Nights this year and there will 

be a guitar soloist every evening from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. We will have a full schedule of enter-

tainment every night!  Visit www.czs.org for a full schedule of events. 

Brookfield Zoo Summer Nights 



On Saturday, June 13 and Sunday, June 14 Impact Dance 
Studio will hold six dance recital shows at Hinsdale Central 
High School. We are expecting an audience of almost six 
thousand between the six performances.  
 

The studio is offering business advertisement space in 
this year's souvenir recital program. This is a great way to 
advertise your business to many new and potential custom-
ers, or possibly offer a coupon to your existing clientele. 
Contact Marisa at 708-354-JUMP to place your ad. 

Promote your business in  

Impact Dance Studioõs Recital Ad Book 

Old Fashioned Street Dance  

Saturday May 16th  

5:00pmð 11:00pm 
 

Free Admission - Dancing 

Music - Food -  Beer  
 

On Braodway Avenue at 8 Corners  




